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DIARY

FRIDAY 13 NOVEMBER 
Children in Need – Mufti  
£2 donation to be brought to 
school to put in our Pudsey

FROGS 

MAKING MUSIC	
The Frogs have been having a musical time this week. They have been learning the names of the different 
instruments and exploring the sounds they make. They have also been making loud and quiet sounds and singing 
songs! This was followed by a tricky challenge set by Mrs Wickham: could the children repeat the rhythm she 
tapped out? Can you guess, they all did - Well done, Frogs! Pre-School would like to welcome Florence to the 
group. 

FOOD BANK 
DONATIONS
Reverend Kitto delivered your 
very kind donations to the 
Glastonbury Food Bank and 
was delighted to receive a card 
saying ‘Thank you so much for 
the wonderful parcels of food we 
were delighted with the variety 
and amount of your donations. 
We really appreciate your  
continuing support.’

http://www.twitter.com/millfieldprep
https://www.facebook.com/millfieldprep
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtAEm6wjsDpoq-ZiVqcicNw
https://www.flickr.com/photos/millfieldschool/albums
http://www.instagram.com/millfieldschool
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mb5xHz4JxL0&feature=youtu.be


TADPOLES 

WONDERFUL WELLY WALK
The Tadpoles went on a really great welly walk this week. They watched the 
steam coming from the ground and thought it was like a dragon breathing! 
Everyone then climbed ‘leaf mountain’ followed by a visit to the bug hotel 
and collecting lots of leaves and twigs for their art projects. Everyone 
enjoyed some hot buttered toast when they arrived back at school. A really 
fantastic morning!

YEAR 1 

ROARING ROCKETS
Year 1 have been looking at different types of fireworks this week. They 
made some lovely firework pictures on the computer using ‘Purple Mash’. 
The children particularly liked the rocket fireworks. In Science class, they 
made rockets that could rise up pieces of string without actually touching 
them. Some of the children said that fire comes out of real rockets and 
volcanoes. So we went out into the walled garden and made our own 
volcanoes. They were great fun!

10

RECEPTION 

BRILLIANT BONFIRES
This week in Reception the children have been learning about Bonfire 
Night and why we have fireworks. All the pupils made Catherine Wheels 
using lots of brightly coloured paper and ribbons.


